Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: paularff@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 2:07 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Paul W. Looney

Organization
New England Fire Equipment and Apparatus

Email
paularff@aol.com

Address
10 Stllman Rd
North Haven, CT 06473 06473

Comments

This is in regards to the update of 42 CFR Part 84. There is a strong desire in the
Firefighting community to have the option to purchase SCI Cylinders as a replacement for our
SCBA Units. SCI offers many advantages including personalized cylinders for easy
identification and Dura Lite which is needed for training due to the fact that many training
facilities are constructed of concrete and the ordinary cylinders are subject to above
average wear and tear.

Every Fire Chief I see (and I see a lot) tell me the same thing. They will buy SCI if NIOSH
approves it.

Thank you,

Paul W. Looney



